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Dear Ms. Johnson

I am a Louisville resident writing to ask that the Oddfellows building (on the Omni block) be
given landmark status and thus prevented from being demolished. 

Thank you. 
-- 
Wes Grooms, Ph.D.
202-549-1779
www.wesgrooms.com
https://www.linkedin.com/in/wesgrooms/
https://www.researchgate.net/profile/Wes_Grooms
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